'With God ALL Things are possible' Matthew 19:26

Mrs V Griffiths Head Teacher

30th January 2024

Year 5 Trip to National Space Centre in Leicester

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As part of our Science Curriculum work on Earth and Space, we have organised a trip for Year 5 to go to the National Space Centre in Leicester on **Wednesday**, 17th April 2024.

The children will need to be at school on time to leave at 9:00am sharp. We will leave Leicester at 3:00pm and aim to return to school by 4:00pm.

The children will need to be in full school uniform for the day.

The cost of this trip is £25.00. FOSA have kindly contributed £5.00 per child to reduce the cost of this trip to parents/carers.

Therefore, in order to cover the cost of this trip we would require a voluntary contribution of £20.00 per child.

Children who are eligible for Pupil Premium can use their Pupil Premium voucher - please speak to the school office to get more information. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will have no alternative but to cancel the trip.

If you are providing your child with a packed lunch, this needs to be in a named, disposable plastic bag. If you normally order a hot lunch via Kingswood Catering, please ensure it is either changed for a packed lunch or cancelled completely by Wednesday, 10th April 2024.

Any main meals left ordered after this date will be cancelled and NOT changed to a packed lunch.

For those children who receive a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided automatically.

You will receive a link via text and email separately from Eduspot. You must access this link in order to give parental permission for your child to attend the trip and to make payment.

This MUST be done by Friday 15th March 2024.

10xm

Yours sincerely,

I. Johnson

Mrs Johnson and Mrs Kinton

Year 5 Class Teachers